
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 19th December 

in aid of 
Save the Children  

 
 

In exchange for a donation of £1, 
the children may wear  

Christmas Jumpers for the day.   
Ordinary jumpers may be decorated 
with tinsel, decorations, sparkles, 

reindeers, Santa – anything to make 
them as Christmassy as possible!  

 
Normal school uniform should be worn with the 
jumpers. We appreciate your support in making this 
fundraising event a success and an enjoyable day for 
all the children. If you have any questions, please see 
Mrs Appleby in Year R – our Christmas jumper co-
ordinator and enthusiast! 


